
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1st December 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer(s), 
 

Re: School Photographs - Year 11 - Monday 11th December 2023 

 

We are pleased to inform you that the school photographer - Vancols - will be visiting Sandhurst School on Monday 11th 
December 2023 to photograph our Year 11 students.  
 

Students will be called for individual photographs during periods 3 and 4, and a year group photograph will be taken during 
period 5.   
 
Please note that once the group photograph has been taken, students who do not have after school detentions will be 
permitted to leave, which may mean them leaving before 3:00pm. 
 

Students will be expected to wear full winter uniform for both their individual and group photograph.  For clarity uniform 
details are attached. 
 

On the day of the photograph, each student will be handed a personalised card providing information on how a proof of 
their individual and the group photograph can be viewed online.   
 

Kindly remind students to hand you their card on Monday 11th December to ensure that you don’t miss out on the 
opportunity to access and order photographs, should you wish to do so.  
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs T Marshall 
Pastoral Admin 
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